
 

 

 

 

 

 

№  01-0971     

«13»       06        2019 

 

 

Rector 

Turan-Astana university 

Dzhaparov G.A. 

 

Dear Gulzhamal Alkenovna! 

 

 The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on June 8, 2019, 

there was a decision made in relation to the university headed by you:  

 Accredit following educational programs for full term of 5 years:  

 5B011700 – Kazakh language and literature 

 6M011700 – Kazakh language and literature 

 5B050300 – Psychology  

 6M010300 – Pdegogics and psychology 

 5B030100 – Law  

 6M030100 – Law  

 5B050600 – Economics  

 6M050600 – Economics 

 5B050800 – Accounting and auditing 

 6M050800 – Accounting and auditing 

 5B050900 – Finance  

 6M050900 – Finance  

 5B070300 – Informational systems 

 6M070300 – Informational systems 

 5B042100 – Design 

 5B090200 – Tourism 

 6M090200 – Tourism  

 

 In accordance with the European standards and guidelines for quality 

assurance (ESG) and Guidelines of IQAA on specialized accreditation (subsequent 

procedures), the Agency has been conducting post-accreditation monitoring of the 

activities of the educational organization for 5 years. In this regard, the college must 

provide the Agency with an Action Plan for the implementation of the 

recommendations and elimination of comments for the post-accreditation period, 



and also annually submit to the Agency a report on the achievements and changes 

that have occurred over the year.  

The first report on the implementation of the recommendations of 

Accreditation Council must be submitted to the Agency by May 6, 2020. 

Annex: Remarks and areas of improvement are on 14 pages. 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


